Claudia Aceves

From: Jennifer Bennett <jen@zaziesf.com>

Sent: Saturday, February 13, 2021 10:13 AM

To: Public Comment

Cc: Editor

Subject: Glass Studio in the old All Seasons building

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Hey everyone!

| just read about the proposed glass studio, and | think it would be fabulous. I'd love to see more interesting
retail & art on our main drag, and Michiko's work looks gorgeous. Having a working studio there would be
super cool too... | hope they have a glass wall or something so we can see her blowing glass! Wouldn't it be
cool if you could see into the studio from outside the Washington side of the building?

Anyway, just my two cents. One less empty storefront; our little town is on the way BACK.

Best,
Jen

Jennifer Bennett, owner
www.LovinaCalistoga.com




